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17th March 2022 
 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
  
As part of all school policy and procedure, we are legally bound to practice a fire drill and lockdown 
in case of a fire or a situation warranting a lockdown should occur. Fire drill are practised three 
times a year and a lockdown yearly. The pupils are informed that the lockdown is to keep them 
safe, for example, should a vicious dog come on site or a potential visitor who poses a risk. 
 
As you are fully aware, safety is our number one priority and if we did not practice these 
procedures we would not be keeping your children safe and prepared if the worst was to ever 
happen. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
  
Yours sincerely,  

  

   
Laura Bennett   

Head Teacher  
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